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21 August 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 

I wanted to take this opportunity to write to you to introduce myself as I begin my 
time with you at Inveralmond Community High School.  

 
As you will be aware Mrs Young is currently not in school and is recovering from 

illness.  I am sure like me you wish her a speedy and successful recovery.  It will 
be my privilege to lead the school in her absence. 

 
I consider it a great honour to be afforded the opportunity to become part of your 

community and work with your children and young people as we start the new 
academic session. 

 

It is my desire to get to know the wider community of Inveralmond Community 
High School, the partners, parents and carers, staff, and the young people.  I will 

seek to build on the good work of the school, ensuring that the young people are 
given every possible opportunity to succeed.  

 
I very much look forward to working with you.  

 
Yours sincerely   

 
Hamish Shankland 

Acting Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Willowbank, Ladywell, Livingston EH54 6HW 
Tel: 01506 280700 

Acting Headteacher: Mr H Shankland  
Depute Headteacher:: Mr K Varty 

Acting Depute Headteachr: Mr R McFarlane 

 

As a Community we are working together to become 
inspired individuals who can achieve, connect and 

thrive  


